Minority entrepreneurs sought by U.S. P.O.

Anchorage—Minority entrepreneurs are actively being sought by the U.S. Postal Service, Alaska Distict's Procurement Service Office.

During Fiscal Year 1984, this office purchased approximately

\$2.5 million in foods and services. An estimated 14 percent of those foods and services (\$350,000) were purchased from minority businesses.

Interested minority entrepreneurs capable of meeting

postal requirements, should contact the Officer Manager, Richard G. Lewis, or Wayne A. Randal at the Anchorage Procurement Services Office, 3201 C St., Suite 500. Anchorage, AK 99503-3965, telephone (907) 564-2824.